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 The same standards should apply to all sitings.  

 

Also, land use planning should be done at the county level as Oregon's archaic land 

use system of one size fits all does not work for all of Oregon. Oregon is a diverse 

landscape. What works in the Willamette Valley does not work for Eastern Oregon.  

 

I support property owners' rights to do what they want with their land and oppose the 

current land use system and process which "allows" the property owner to develop 

their land in how they see fit and what's best for them.  


